MPRL E&P Pte Ltd.

United Nations Global Compact
2 United Nations Place

New York

NY 10017

USA

Date : 13t July 2021
To our Stakeholders,

MPRL E&P, a leading company in the upstream energy sector of Myanmar, embraces
the ten principles of the United Nations Global Compact (UNGC) in its commitment to
be a responsible business and submits our Communication on Progress (CoP) Report
every year as a participant since February 2016.

In our unwavering pursuit to contribute to the sustainable development of the host
community where our operations exist and to society in which we live, we have
identified our sustainability priorities in the areas of environment, social and
governance (ESG) and key performance indicators which we will disclose within three
months following the end of a calendar year in accordance with the Global Reporting
Initiative (GRI) Standards.

Therefore, we would like to align our annual CoP deadline with our sustainability
reporting cycle, and we hereby request the CoP deadline to be moved from 8 February
2022 to 8 January 2023.
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U Moe Myint
Chief Executive Officer
MPRL E&P Pte Ltd.
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